
From: Allen, Meredith
Sent: 6/1/2014 4:54:07 PM
To: Stevens, Brian (brian.stevens@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Grab a coffee 

Hi Brian,

That would be great. I fly in tomorrow morning.

Thanks,
Meredith

On Jun 1, 2014, at 10:16 AM, "Stevens, Brian" <bri3ti.steven.s@cpuc.ca.gov> wrote:

Hey Meredith:
I am going to be at the NARUC meeting in Seattle, and I noticed you're on the 
attendee list. Would you be open to grabbing a coffee sometime during a free 
moment? It would be great to learn a bit about your background.

Thanks,

Brian
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